
    
  
  
   
  
  

   
 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
I write further to my email of the 23 February 2015 in relation to your request under the 
Freedom of Information Act for the following information: 
 
Under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act, I would like to request a copy of the 
Mayor of London's full diary from November 1st 2014 to 17th February 2015. I would 
like to request the same level of details as a previous request previously released by the 
GLA (ref FS50431334). 
 
Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act (2000) and we can 
today provide you with the information you have requested. 
 
 
Please find attached to this email the information held by the GLA covering the following 
period covered by your request.  

 November 1st 2014 to 17th February 2015 
 
After reviewing the information, and mindful of the aforementioned Decision Notice, and 
the latest guidance issued by the Information Commissioner’s Office, we have decided 
that a limited amount of information contained in the Mayor’s Diary is exempt 
information by virtue of the following exemption provisions found under the Act: 

• Section 38(1) – health and safety;  

• Section 40(2) – personal data; and  

• Section 43(2) – commercial interests  

The annex to this letter provides explains why these exemptions are engaged, how they have 
been applied, and our considerations under the Public Interest Test. However, on balance at 
this time, we have decided that the above exemption provisions are engaged to withhold a 
small quantity of information, and the balance of public interest considerations favours 
withholding this information at this time.  

I hope that you find the attached information of interest. 

 
 

 

Corporate Management 
Our ref: MGLA170215-9462 
 
 
Date: 14 April 2015 

City Hall, London, SE1 2AA - london.gov.uk - mayor@london.gov.uk - 020 7983 4000  
 



 
 

If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, ensuring that 
you quote the reference at the top of this letter.    

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Ian Lister 
Information Governance Manager 
 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
complaints procedure, available at: http://www.london.gov.uk/mayor-assembly/gla/governing-
organisation/freedom-information. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 







 
 

 
 

 




